
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           

Circular No -GGS/2025-26/01                                                                                                             Date- 12-04-2025 

                                                                                                                                                                                          

Dear Parents,  

Greetings !  

 

We would like to apprise you that parents are valued members of our school, we appreciate your 

support and co-operation. To ensure a positive and supportive learning environment for all, we are 

implementing a parent code of conduct. This code witnesses expectations and guidelines for parents to 

respect school policies, rules & regulations. 

Hence, parents are requested to follow the “Professional Dress Code” while visiting the school 

premises.  

As role models for your children, by setting a positive example, we can help students to develop 

understanding of appropriate behaviour and attire in various settings.  

The parents are humbly requested to avoid wearing Nightwear, Slippers, Shorts or Chappals while 

picking up or dropping off their ward at school or visiting school premises. If any parent comes in an 

unprofessional dress code, they will not be allowed in the school premises. Parents are requested to 

adhere to the given code of conduct. 

Your support will be appreciated.  

 

Regards  

Team GGS  
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